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April 12, 2010 
 
ADVISORY NOTICE re “Earn Extra Cash Online” 
 
The Kahnawake Gaming Commission advises that it does not license or regulate the site 
known as "Earn Extra Cash Online" - http://eextraonline.com. This site is improperly and 
unlawfully claiming to be licensed by the Commission and is displaying the 
Commission's logo without the Commission's approval or consent.  The Commission has 
contacted the administrator of the site and directed that all references to the Commission 
be immediately removed. 
  
We have been advised that this site is also improperly displaying the logos of 
MicroGaming and eCOGRA - neither of which has any association with the site.    
  
The Commission urges anyone who may consider playing on this site to use extreme 
caution as, based on available information, there is a high suspicion that the site is 
fraudulent. 
 
For further information contact: 
 
Murray Marshall 
General Counsel 
Kahnawake Gaming Commission 
murray.marshall@gamingcommission.ca  
 


